
U.S. FOOD & DRUG 
ADM I NI STRATION 

U.S. Food and Drug Administration 
Kansas City District Office 

8050 Marshall Drive- Suite 205 
Lenexa, KS 66214 

(913) 495-5100 

January 10, 2017 

Mr. John T. McMull in, Owner 
Johns Pharmacy LLLP 
2001 Independence Street 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

Dear Mr. McMullin: 

The U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA), or a state agency contracted by FDA, conducted an 
inspection at your location ending on September 7, 2016. Effective April1, 1997, when the Agency 
determines an inspection is closed under 21 C.F.R. 20.64 (d)(3), FDA releases a copy of the inspection 
report to the inspected firm. Please note that FDA will not provide a copy of a state inspection report or 
summary through this process if the firm was provided a copy at the close of the state's inspection. 

Unless provided at the close of the inspection, you will find a copy of the inspection report or summary 
attached. FDA may have redacted some information in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act 
(FOIA) and Title 21 , Code of Federal Regulations, Part 20. Firms may request a copy of their FDA 
inspections completed prior to April 1, 1997 through FOIA. 

FDA is working to make its regulatory process and activities more transparent to the regulated industry. 
Part of this effort is releasing a copy of your inspection report or summary to you, or acknowledging that 
the state provided you a copy at the close of their inspection. 

Please contact Miguel Hernandez, Director of Compliance Branch, at (913) 495-5101 should you have any 
comments or questions 

Migu A. Hernandez 
Directo Compliance 
Kansas ity District 

KAN: 3011332782 



